LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – 3 APRIL 2012

REFERENCE FROM CABINET – 8 MARCH 2012

Reablement Progress Response to Recommendations from Standing Scrutiny Review Group
Cabinet received a report of the Divisional Director Adult Social Care setting out the responses to the recommendations from the Standing Scrutiny Review.

The Corporate Director Community, Health and Wellbeing referred to the five recommendations from the Scrutiny Review and explained that the majority of these had been taken on board.  He invited the Chairman of the Scrutiny Review Group for a discussion outside of this meeting, if needed.

RESOLVED:  That the response to the recommendations from the Standing Scrutiny Review on the Reablement Service be noted.

Reason for Decision:  To provide an appropriate response to the Scrutiny recommendations.
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